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           19th January 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had to update our plans for PE this year, and are writing to let you know the new details. 

After the February half term, Pine and Birch classes will be swimming on Wednesday and Friday 
afternoons. Their swimming dates will be: 28th February, 1st March, 6th March, 8th March, 13th 
March, 15th March, 20th March, 22nd March, and 27th March. 

After the Easter break, Hawthorn class will be swimming on Wednesday and Friday afternoons. 
Their swimming dates will be: 17th April, 19th April, 24th April, 26th April, 1st May, 3rd May, 8th 
May, 10th May, 15th May, and 17th May. 

On days they are swimming, your child will need to bring their swimming costume and towel to 
school. They may bring goggles if they wish. Swimming hats will be provided by the pool. There is 
no charge for these lessons or the transport to the pool. 

We have updated the plans on the Year 3 curriculum section of our website to reflect these 
changes. If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

V Eley 

Mrs V Eley 
Acting Assistant Headteacher 
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